
 
 

Dear Whānau 
 
Hero is our school’s student management system.  Through this website and App you will be 
able to read any school emails and communication.  Throughout the year we will also be 
updating learning information for your child.  
 
Hero provides the ability for parents to receive messages through the app, rather than being an 
email service. To view community notices, you can simply log into the Hero app and stay up to 
date with all school communication.  
 
If you have other children  at school you will not need to create a new account.  You should be 
able to view all of your children’s information through the same account. 
 
You can download the Hero App in your App or Google Play Store.  You can also login using a 
web browser by following this link ​https://hero.linc-ed.com/parents​.  
 
How to access your child’s HERO page? 
If you set up an account earlier in the year, please use your login and password you set 
up then.  Otherwise, please follow the instructions below. 
Step 1: 
Visit: ​https://hero.linc-ed.com/parents​ or Download the Hero App. 
You will be directed to our Hero site and the log-in box will appear on the screen (see 
below).  Select the ‘New User’ box at the bottom of the page. 
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Step 2: 
You will be directed to enter your email address.  Please enter the email address that 
you registered with us at your child’s enrolment.  
 
Step 3: 
Follow the instructions to sign into your Hero account. 
 
If you have any problems please email ​erinn@kaurilands.school.nz​. 
 
Ngā mihi 
Erin Namajuska 
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